
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

10th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

COVID Update: Everyone has been safe and well. I met with the public health teams 

on Wednesday and they confirmed all our measures are working well. We will maintain 

all our amber measures up to the end of term with the only change being the reduction 

of staff testing to three times each week instead of everyday. Please do wear your 

masks when you come to school.  

You can read our updated COVID 19 risk assessment on our website or ask the office 

for a copy.  

Online safety Parent Zone have lots of useful information about the functions, controls 

and settings to make sure phones, laptops and tablets are used as safely as possible. 

www.parentzone.org  

Winter Celebrations Thank you so much for the amazing number of contributions for 

the Food Bank. Your kindness and generosity are so impressive. We will continue to 

collect all next week before handing everything over to the Trussell Trust. There is an 

update from our KS3 pupils on the back of my letter.  

Our winter lunches are on Thursday 16th December.  Pupils are welcome to wear their 

favourite clothes, school uniform or special jumpers on that day.  

The pupils will enjoy our Happiness for the Holidays activities on the afternoon on 

Friday 17th December.  

If you are collecting your child on Friday 17th December, do come along from 2.45pm 

for safely distanced outdoor refreshments. There will be mince pies and warm drinks.   

School ends on Friday 17th December at the regular time. The first day of the new 

term is Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

Best wishes, 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 

http://www.parentzone.org/


  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

10th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your generous contributions to our food bank collection. So far, you have 
donated three big crates of food.   
 
Please continue to bring food donations next week. The Trussell Trust will collect 
everything at the end of the term.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tiago (on behalf of all the Spa Camberwell pupils). 

 

 

 


